Eric Cooper

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 3:19 PM

To: anthony@veneziasurvey.com; hmlpropertieslic@gmail.com

Cc: ‘Eric Cooper’; ‘Chuck Oyler'; mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: RE: 5131 Silvernail Drive

Anthony,

Earlier this week you asked me to advise on the process for this project to move forward. Because the conditions of
approval were not complied with the approval was in violation.

The Planning Board must make a determination whether to revoke the approval, imposing penalties, amending the
approval or other applicable remedies per 220-98.

Please provide the Development Office with 8 copies of updated Site Plan. A narrative should also be provided to make
the changes clear and explain why the conditional approval was violated. Regarding the trees to be planted, be specific
on the type, amount and location/arrangement.

When received we will place the application on the next available agenda.

Eric A. Cooper

Planner

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120 x2254




